Clovis West High School Morning Announcements / Bulletin Friday, April 27th, 2018

MEETINGS/EVENTS TODAY:

	SENIORS: Community College Priority Registration will be TODAY. Our community college rep will be in room K-1 all day to assist with students who need to complete class registration.
	In honor of Earth Day the Environmental Club wants to remind you "The good man is the friend of all living things." –Gandhi
	Pep and cheer applications are due today by 3:00pm to the activities office. Clinics will begin on Monday at 3:00pm in the MPR.
	There will be a MANDATORY meeting for all girls interested in playing water polo next season in Room P4 at lunch today! We will be discussing summer practice and schedule.
	Attention Boys' water polo players. There will be an informational meeting regarding summer and fall schedule. Meeting will be held in p14 at Lunch TODAY. Grab your lunch and head to Coach Calderon's room immediately.
ALL STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS	
	Juniors and Seniors join us for PROM; "A Night in Full Bloom" at Wolf Lakes. TODAY is the LAST opportunity to purchase your PROM bids. Price for a couple is \$140 and for a single is \$75.00. Be sure to pick up your dance contract and guest pass outside of the Activities office.
	If you want to hear some Broadway numbers without going to New York then buy a ticket for Clovis West's "Broadway Through the Ages" show this Thursday and Friday in the Drama room B-3. Presale tickets can be bought for \$7.00 in B-7 or at the door the night of the performance.
SENIOR ANNOUNCEMENTS	
	Seniors! Reminder to start submitting your photos for the senior farewell slide show. All pictures must be emailed to milenawilson@cusd.com or submitted by flash drive to the Activities office. Deadline to submit photos is Tuesday, May 8 th .

CLUB MEMBER ANNOUNCEMENT



Softball @ Central

Baseball @ Clovis East

Track @ Battle of Central Cal

Swim & Dive at Clovis

Badminton @ TRAC Tournament

And REMEMBER, TODAY IS THE LAST DAY TO PURCHASE YOUR PROM BIDS!!!!

BULLETIN	
	Students who park in the back-parking lot, by the pool, please make sure you are driving carefully. There is supervision at the back-parking lot before school, at lunch and after school, so please drive slowly and keep your music down.
	Help out the Philippine's Rotary Club by donating empty shoeboxes and toiletries to P21 for the Shoebox project. For more information, see the Interact club's posters around the school.
	Students who use the neighborhood to enter the back-parking lot off Cole, YOU BETTER SLOW DOWN. Residents are noticing that students and family are driving over the speed limit. Law enforcement will be out there and will cite you if caught driving reckless and over the speed limit.